© - MAR 11 2002
US. Department
of Transportation

Federal Motor
Carrler Safety
Administration

400 Seventh St, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20590

MARCH Ok, 2002

CTS TRANSPORTATION LLC 316/263-3400
PO BOX 8263
WICHITA KS 67208

Dear Motor Carrier:

The following USDOYT identification number has been assigned to your company:

UsDOT 1007384

The USDOT number needs to be marked on your commercial motor vehicles as
required by Section 390.21 of the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations
(FMCSR) . A copy of this regulation is enclosed. All commercial motor
vehicles operated in interstate or foreign commerce must be marked with a
USDOT number. Those vehicles marked with an 1CC MC number as of July 3,2000,
must display a USDOT number by July 3,2002. The marking requirements assure
submission of accurate data to our agency by enfdrcement personnel and
assist the general public in identifying a particular commercial motor
vehicle,

For-hire.motor carriers requiring operating authority may obtain an

application by calling (202) 358-7000 or by accessing the following Internet
website:

http://diy.dot.qgov

Regulatory information may be obtained from the Federal Motor Carrier Safety
Administration website:

http://vww.fmcsa.dot,gov

If you receive more than one of these letters referencing different USDOT
numbers, please contact the office shown below to determine which number is
most appropriate. This office can also be contacted for any questions you
may have about regulatory compliance:

U. S. Department of Transportation
Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration

3300 S. TOPEKA BLVD, SUITE 1}
TOPEKA, KANSAS 66611-2237
785 / 267-7288



